First name: Renee Last name: Davis Organization: Title: Comments: Comment on Ruby Mountains in NV Greetings members of the FS, I am writing in to comment on the proposed changes to land use in the Ruby Mountains in NV. I am in favor of keeping these lands protected for public use, and against opening them for fracking purposes. These mountains have held a special place in my family's hearts. It was one of our first hikes that we took the children on, and we have incredibly fond memories of this beautiful place. It's a favorite backpacking destination of mine. I think it has far more value as a recreation and tourist destination. I hope you take this into account as you consider this decision. Thank you very much, Renee A Davis

Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/17/2018 9:19:51 PM